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Tuesday 20th September 2022 

 

Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer, 

 

EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO WINDRUSH LEGACY ASSOCIATION 

 

To support their learning within the RE topic ‘Why do you Judge Me?’ and Black History Month, Year 4 

children will visit the Windrush Legacy Association’s exhibition in Whitgift Centre, Croydon on the following 

dates: 

 

Year 4 Millennium Bridge Class  Friday 7th October 2022 

Year 4 Southwark Bridge Class  Tuesday 4th October 2022 

 

The children will have the opportunity to experience this exhibition of artefacts, photos and stories and the 

visit will include an age appropriate guided talk.  They will then complete follow up work at school based on 

what they have learned on this educational visit. 

 

Year 4 children, accompanied by supervising adults, will leave school at 9.15am on the date of their visit, 

walk to the Whitgift Centre and return to school in time for lunch. 

Please send your child to school in their normal, full school uniform including comfortable shoes and 

weather appropriate coat. 

 

To cover the cost of admission and educational content from Windrush Legacy Association, we are asking 

for a voluntary contribution of £8.00 per child.  Please make this payment via your child’s ParentPay 

account on or before Friday 30th September 2022. 

 

Please complete the permission slip overleaf and return directly to the school office on or before Friday 30th 

September 2022. 

 

We are asking for parent volunteers to accompany their child’s class on their trip.  Please indicate on the 

slip below if you are available to help on this occasion. 

 

We look forward to this trip being an educational and enriching experience for all Year 4 children. 

If you have any queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher or email: year 4@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Fallon & Miss Oasgood  

Year 4 Class Teachers 
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Year 4 VISIT TO WINDRUSH LEGACY ASSOCIATION’S EXHIBITION 

 

Child’s Name:___________________________________________________ Class:_______________________ 

 

 

Year 4 Millennium Bridge Class - Friday 7th October 2022 

Year 4 Southwark Bridge Class - Tuesday 4th October 2022 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Windrush Legacy Association on the correct date as detailed above for 

their class. 

 

I am able to accompany the class on this educational visit. 

 

-OR- 

 

I am unable to accompany the class on this educational visit. 

 

 

Signed:___________________________________________________  Date:__________________ 

 

 

Print Name:_______________________________________________ 
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